
From: Roberta Mahoney RMahoney@townofnorwell.net
Subject: FW: 119 High Street Request for Home Water Testing

Date: September 20, 2021 at 11:53 AM
To: Lois l Steve Lynch William Lazzaro
Cc: Phil Brown , Ralph J. Rivkind Daniel M. Senteno

Nicholas Dean

Good	morning,
Forwarding	another	email	regarding	water	pressure	on	High	Street.
	
Lois,	same	request	at	the	bo;om	as	the	last	email:
Donna	and	Roberta,	if	you	would	forward	this	le5er	to	all	members	of	the	Board	of	Water
Commissioners	and	the	Norwell	Zoning	Board	of	Appeals	it	would	be	appreciated.	I	would
also	like	to	request	that	this	correspondence	be	incorporated	in	the	minutes	of	the	Public
Hearings	of	the	Zoning	Board	of	Appeals	so	that	it	is	a	ma5er	of	public	record
	
	
Roberta	Mahoney
Administrative	Aide
Norwell	Zoning	Department
345	Main	Street
Norwell,	MA		02061
	
Monday-Thursday 11:00am – 4:00pm
	
781-659-8018
rmahoney@townofnorwell.net

	
	
	

From:	Alison	Sheehan	<asheehan@alisonsheehanlaw.com>	
Sent:	Friday,	September	17,	2021	11:58	AM
To:	John	McInnis	<johnmcinnis@comcast.net>
Cc:	Donna	Snow	<dsnow@townofnorwell.net>;	Roberta	Mahoney
<RMahoney@townofnorwell.net>
Subject:	119	High	Street	Request	for	Home	Water	TesTng
	
Good	Morning,
	
My	name	is	Alison	(Sheehan)	Carrasquillo	and	I	live	at	119	High	Street	along	with	my	husband
and	two	children.	Please	allow	this	email	to	serve	as	a	formal	request	to	test	our	water	pressure
at	our	residence	of	119	High	Street.	We	have	lived	on	High	Street	for	almost	three	years	and	we
have	grave	concerns	regarding	the	low	water	pressure	on	our	property.	As	residents	we	would
like	to	get	a	fair	and	accurate	assessment	of	what	we	are	actually	receiving	for	the	water



like	to	get	a	fair	and	accurate	assessment	of	what	we	are	actually	receiving	for	the	water
pressure	we	pay	for.
	
Please	advise	as	to	when	this	tesTng	will	occur.
	
Donna	and	Roberta,	if	you	would	forward	this	le;er	to	all	members	of	the	Board	of	Water
Commissioners	and	the	Norwell	Zoning	Board	of	Appeals	it	would	be	appreciated.	I	would
also	like	to	request	that	this	correspondence	be	incorporated	in	the	minutes	of	the	Public
Hearings	of	the	Zoning	Board	of	Appeals	so	that	it	is	a	ma;er	of	public	record.	
	
Please	confirm	that	you	are	in	receipt	of	this	email.	Thank	you	for	your	assistance	with	this
ma;er.
	
Sincerely,
	
Alison	Sheehan
	
Alison L. Sheehan, Esq.
Law Office of Alison L. Sheehan
334 Granite Avenue
Milton, MA  02186
T 781.214.8034
F 781.634.6641
asheehan@alisonsheehanlaw.com
 
NOTE:	The	InformaTon	in	this	e-mail	is	confidenTal	and	may	be	legally	privileged.		If	you	are	not	the
intended	recipient,	you	must	not	read,	use	or	disseminate	the	informaTon.		If	you	received	this	in	error,	please
contact	the	sender	and	delete	the	material	from	any	computer.		Although	this	e-mail	and	any	a;achments
are	believed	to	be	free	of	any	virus	or	other	defect	that	might	affect	any	computer	system	into	which	it
is	opened,	it	is	the	responsibility	of	the	recipient	to	ensure	that	it	is	virus	free	and	no	responsibility	is	accepted
by	the	Law	Office	of	Alison	L.	Sheehan		for	any	loss	or	damage	arising	in	any	way	from	its	use.

mailto:asheehan@alisonsheehanlaw.com

